
Mid-Coast Trolley Project 
Construction Activities on Genesee Avenue

Dear Neighbor,
The beginning of Mid-Coast construction is 
here! While Trolley track installation and station 
construction are still months away, crews have 
begun preliminary utility relocation work in your 
area. Crews are currently working at Genesee 
Avenue, near the intersection of Eastgate Mall. 
This work includes street excavations, trenching 
and installation of water and sewer pipelines. 
Limited water service interruptions may be 
necessary to complete this work. Any impacted 
homes or businesses will be provided with notice 
well in advance of the service interruption. 

Please expect temporary lane closures for 
the duration of this work. Crews will minimize 
impacts as much as possible to nearby homes  
and businesses. 

Utility relocation work is anticipated to be 
completed in spring 2017, however work in your 
area may be completed before then.

Schedule
Due to the location and nature of the work, some night and weekend work is required. 
Daytime work hours are Monday through Friday, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Nighttime work 
hours are Monday through Friday, from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. There may be times when  
24-hour work is required. Prior notice to residents and businesses will be provided.

Work will begin at the intersection of Genessee Avenue and Eastgate Mall. Work will progress north, 
along Genessee Avenue.
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Stay Safe
Motorists, pedestrians and cyclists are cautioned to navigate work 
areas safely and always follow directions given by on-site crews, traffic 
flaggers and traffic controls.

About the Project
The Mid-Coast Trolley Project will extend service from Santa Fe Depot 
in Downtown San Diego to the University City community, serving 
major activity centers such as Old Town, the University of California 
San Diego, and Westfield UTC. Nine new stations will be constructed. 
Major construction work will begin in 2016, with service anticipated to 
begin in 2021.

To be added to our project email list, please go to 
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/midcoast.


